
Do you believe you have been treated unfairly by the Town of 

Sylvan Lake Bylaw Enforcement?  

Residents of the Town of Sylvan Lake are organizing to advocate for amendments to Bylaw 1726/2017 

(Animal Bylaw). The changes requested would ensure that the Bylaw is FAIR, ENFORCEABLE and 

CONSISTENTLY APPLIED. The Town of Sylvan Lake will not commit to correcting the Bylaw prior to 2021, 

which is an election year. If you believe you can make a positive contribution towards this effort or if you 

have been treated unfairly by Bylaw Enforcement, please contact our office for more information, visit 

the Facebook page, “Sylvan Speaks” or send an e-mail sharing your experience:   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/704800796744773/permalink/706025859955600/ 

sylvanspeaks@outlook.com 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/704800796744773/permalink/706025859955600/

